## Note to Commission August 20, 2009

RE: Edgewater Redevelopment Proposal 666 Wisconsin Avenue Mansion Hill Historic District

We received the attached supplemental information packet from the Hammes Company on Thursday, August 20, 2009. Staff did not have an opportunity to review the supplemental information before the packet needed to be mailed out, and as such, the staff report for the August 24<sup>th</sup> Commission Meeting, dated August 19<sup>th</sup>, 2009, does not reflect staff review of any information provided in the supplement.

Thank you, Rebecca Cnare and Bill Fruhling